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We welcome to rest…


We’ve seen many new residents 
move into Penlow since our last 
newsletter. We welcome:


Robert F, Gerald, Steve M, 
Marianne, Judith, Lesley, Linda, 
Liz, Pat, Tim & Eileen, Jane, Cyril, 
Maggs, Ian, Margaret & Philip. 


Woodland Trust 
Donation…


After planting 6 memorial trees in 
the 2021/22 planting season, we 
were pleased to donate £30. 


Jubilee Oak…


We were given a lovely oak tree 
and it has been planted just 
above the gazebo area.  This oak 
is to commemorate the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee.


Change of address…


We will shortly be moving home 
(just closer to Penlow), so please 
be aware of a change of address 
if you need to write to us.  I will 
update our website in due course 
when the details are finalised.  


Also, don’t forget to let us know 
if you move and have pre-
purchased plots!


Thank you.

New roof…

As many of you know - the roof of the gazebo has been 
somewhat troublesome.  Earlier this year, we  (Tom and 
our brother-in-law, Jamie) felted and re-roofed the 
gazebo with some natural wooden shingles.   It is now 
looking absolutely lovely, and will last a long while.  We 
are very grateful to Jamie - it would not have been 
completed without his skill and knowledge. 


Thank you.


Herb garden progress…


The sun loving herbs in 
the rocky bed have 
flourished in the recent 
heatwave.   The bees & 
butterflies have enjoyed 
their flowers.  


Feel free to take a pinch of 
rosemary or marjoram for 
your cooking when you 
visit. 
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Farewell sheep:


We have waved goodbye to the 
sheep who were periodically in 
residence.  


Future plans involve removing the 
fence and then doing our very 
best to create a wonderful 
wildflower meadow.  


This will in turn help improve the 
biodiversity of the site, 
supporting our long term vision 
for Penlow.


We look forward to sharing 
photos of this in the future.

O P E N   E V E N I N G …


We have decided to do something a little different this 
year, we are going to hold an open evening so we can all 

see a glorious Penlow sunset (we hope!).


Join us between 6pm & 8:30pm on Thursday 1st 
September for light refreshments. 


Welcome…


Welcome to Simon who has been helping us with our 
gardening for 2022.   Simon knows Penlow well, his 
mother Elizabeth is one of our residents - thank you for 
what you have done so far.  

very best wishes to you all, with love, Sheridon & Tom 

Honey: 


The bees have been busy again - 


we have 75lbs of honey available this year.  


It is priced at £6.00 per jar (1lb jars).


Please let me know if you would like some. 
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